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Parents’ Association June 2018
Dear Parents,
I hope everyone is enjoying the beautiful weather we have been experiencing lately, as another school year comes to a close, I hope it continues.

Since the beginning of this school year the PA has organised the following:

· Halloween Disco – 
Amount raised €838

· Christmas Cards -
Amount raised €657

· Clothes Recycling -
Amount raised €207

Also this school year we have: 
· Hosted Tomás O’ Sullivan from Chemco Pharmacy and a nurse from the Asthma Society at the PA AGM. We thank both Tomás and the Asthma Society nurse for a very interesting and informative talk.

· Facilitated a visit from Daidí Na Nollag. We thank Sergeant Paul Kelly and Bandon Garda Station for their involvement. The visit was thoroughly enjoyed by both staff and students.

· Hosted a talk by Forensic Psychologist Dr. Sinead Mc Donagh on Internet Safety. We sincerely thank Dr Mc Donagh for this very informative and invaluable talk. The cost of the presentation was €280.
· Refreshments for the First Holy Communion children and their guests were provided in Gaggin Hall on May 19th. It was a very busy morning and a very enjoyable time was had by all.  

· Funded two new multi-coloured benches costing €966 for the artificial grass area at the front of the school. We hope these will be enjoyed by students for many, many years to come. 

· Facilitated School Sports Day on June 6th. It was a very enjoyable event and it was fantastic to see so many families take part. A special thank you to all our volunteers on the night.

· €440 was given as part payment for French classes for R3, R4, R5, R6. Une nouvelle langue est une nouvelle vie.

Upcoming events PA will be supporting:

· 6th class Graduation Ceremony on Thursday June 21st. Refreshments will be provided to 6th class pupils and their guests at the Graduation Mass. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all very much for your continued support. The current PA committee is coming to an end and we will need volunteers for all positions. More details to follow in September.

Bíodh samhradh iontach agaibh go léir.
Le meas,  
Karen Brickley (Secretary), Parents’ Association.

